

Re: Tree protection in the Parliamentary Precinct

February 1, 2019 at 11:22 AM
Found in Inbox

Dear Mr. Johanis,

Thank you for your letter regarding the need to preserve the mature trees on Parliament Hill during the construction on and around Centre Block. In accordance with the NCC's mandate, we are currently reviewing Public Services and Procurement Canada's (PSPC) Centre Block Rehabilitation project for Federal Land Use and Design Approval, which includes PSPC's tree and monument relocation strategy.

Both the NCC and the Federal Heritage Building Review Office (FHBRO) are currently reviewing the proposal.

Best regards,



Daniel Champagne

Executive Director, Capital Planning Branch Directeur général, Direction de

l'amanagament de la canitale









